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Stuck on your project? Sign up to the free course Ebook, and learn the easy way
to write it. One of the top authors in psychology, Dr. Tarun Kumar Rawat,
explores the fascinating topic of bio-behavioral psychiatry, the science of

diagnosing, treating and understanding mental disorders. This book
investigates all the aspects of behavioral science to help those interested in
understanding mental health concerns. This book focuses on the biological,

environmental and psychological factors that contribute to a mental disorder.
These factors are called the causes of the disorder and are treated in detail. Dr.
Rawat provides a thorough understanding of the various research approaches

involved in the investigation of the causes of a mental disorder. The book
explores all facets of mental health research and shows how it helps in the

development of effective treatment. Dr. Rawat discusses the various
psychological disorders like depression, bipolar disorder, obsessive compulsive

disorder, autism, eating disorders, substance abuse, oppositional defiant
disorder, conduct disorder and other disorders. He covers the criteria used for
diagnosing these disorders and suggests guidelines for clinical practice. The

book also sheds light on the different medications used to treat these disorders
and shows the various adverse side effects of these medications. The book
includes chapters on psychotherapy as well as the role of psychiatrists in

developing treatment for mental health disorders. Dr. Rawat discusses various
interventions for improving mental health and the various treatment plans used
for providing care for patients. The book is written for all individuals, who have

had a mental health issue and are looking for information about the mental
health disorders. This book provides an excellent and insightful introduction to
mental health research and an ideal source of information for anyone dealing
with a mental health issue. It has Interventions to address mental disorders:

Psychopharmacological interventions Psychosocial interventions Psychotherapy
Interventions to enhance mental wellbeing: Physical activity Mindfulness and

meditation Nutrition Aromatherapy Lifestyle modification Graduate level
students, professionals and researchers in psychology will find this book to be

an excellent resource for understanding mental health. This book investigates a
holistic approach towards education and promotes the notion of self-

improvement. The book discusses different strategies to improve learning,
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analyze and determine learning needs as well as the theories on learning to be
used in education. The book provides analysis on the variety of learning

techniques, examples of specific learning techniques and their application in
the classroom. The c6a93da74d
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